
 

 

 
 

 

SENSATIONAL ‘HIGH-AIRBOX’ F1 DEMO TO 
THRILL CROWDS AT GOODWOOD  

73
rd

 MEMBERS’ MEETING  
 
Grand Prix racing’s most visually distinctive period will be celebrated at the 73rd Goodwood 

Members’ Meeting, on 21-22 March 2015. From 1971 until early 1976, Formula 1 cars were 

fitted with increasingly outlandish airboxes, towering high above the drivers’ heads, and 

more than 25 models from this innovative and extravagant era will grace the Goodwood 

Motor Circuit at the Members’ Meeting. 

A pair of ex-Niki Lauda Ferraris – a 312T driven by the Austrian on the way to his maiden F1 

world title in 1975 and a 312B3, an example of which helped him to his first grand prix victory 

the previous year – will be driven around the fabled 2.4-mile circuit on each day. 

Lotus will also be well represented, with a pair of 72s raced by Emerson Fittipaldi and 

Ronnie Peterson, resplendent in their iconic black-and-gold liveries, joined by a 76 

campaigned by the Super Swede to the car’s only finish in Germany in 1974. 

A pair of ex-Peterson Marches – the experimental 721X and a 711 that was also raced by Le 

Mans legend Henri Pescarolo in period – have been confirmed to attend, as have McLarens 

and Tyrrells campaigned by, respectively, Peter Revson and Patrick Depailler, and the 

Shadow DN1 that was used by Graham Hill’s eponymous team in 1973. 

Rarities such as the world’s only Amon AF101, as raced by Chris Amon in 1974, an ex-Tim 

Schenken Trojan T103-1 in which the Australian secured a pair of top-10 finishes in GPs the 

same year, and the Token RJ02 in which Tom Pryce made his F1 debut, will also take part. 

Tickets for the 73rd Members’ Meeting are now available to Members of all Goodwood Clubs 

and those on the waiting list for the Goodwood Road Racing Club. For information on how to 

join the waiting list, please visit the Goodwood website. A limited number of tickets will go on 

general sale from November 6, subject to availability. 

For all Media enquiries, please contact Jamie O’Leary or Gema Bernaldo de Quiros at the 

Goodwood Motor Sport Press Office: 

Telephone: +44 (0)1243 755000 
E-mail: jamie.oleary@goodwood.com or gema.bernaldo@goodwood.com 
 
Goodwood 73rd Members’ Meeting on social media: 
YouTube: http://youtube.com/goodwoodtv 
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/goodwoodrrc 
Twitter: http://twitter.com/goodwoodrrc 
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